
Join us as we explore topics related to end-of-life care.Join us as we explore topics related to end-of-life care.

This event is free and open to all health care professionals.  This event is free and open to all health care professionals.  

Join us for 

Making Sense of Health Care Directives
 presented by

Stephen Astrup 
Project and Regulatory Counsel, Hospice of the Red River Valley

This collaborative session will help attendees:
•	 Identify circumstances in which a health care directive may be necessary
•	 Increase cross-discipline competence in understanding the importance of,  
	 and assisting in, the preparation of health care directives.

Tuesday, Sept. 8, 2020  |  Noon-1 p.m.

Registration must be done online at bit.ly/hrrvlunchlearn. A link for the RingCentral meeting  
will be emailed to registered attendees.

Additional Information
Hospice of the Red River Valley is an approved provider of continuing education 
for social workers in North Dakota. This program will be awarded 1 contact hour.

  (800) 237-4629         questions@hrrv.org         www.hrrv.org         blog.hrrv.org         facebook.com/hospicerrv         twitter.com/hrrv

LUNCH & LEARN

with Hospice of the Red River Valley

Join us for a virtual

RSVP online at bit.ly/hrrvlunchlearn by Sept. 1.

If you have questions, please email lunchlearn@hrrv.org.If you have questions, please email lunchlearn@hrrv.org.


